

Nov. 1st, 2022, Board Meeting

In attendance: Rhiannon, Holly, Shawna, Curtis, David, Deb, Mauritz, Derrick

Agenda:

- 1) Registration Dates: Need 4 weeks to order shirts
 - a) Open- already open
 - b) Early bird- now till Feb 21, U6/U8- March 14
 - c) Close March 7, U6/U8- March 28
 - d) Late/first day of practice- \$135
 - e) First days of practice: U14-U10- April 4, U8 April 25, U6 May 2 Windmill Day- June 10, Sydnye May- May 20
 - f) Blast June 17 Parents vs Kids June 19&20 or 22
- 2) Registration cost:- NO Change needed
 - a) U6-U8, \$45, \$50, late \$80
 - b) U10-U14, \$80, \$85, late \$135
 - c) Look up late registration so we know how many shirts to order
- 3) New facility requirements, cost and needs. What can we live with or with OUT:
 - a) Ask for help to locate and plan for a sight that works rather than ask for one single sight, give the flexibility
 - i) The need
 - ii) Value
 - iii) Possible news article about need for land that someone might reach out to us with
 - b) School is already looking at the same land we are, some options to share field space
 - c) Could use the land on either side of the water sewage plant that will accommodate 2 U14 fields
 - d) Maybe look into other land towards Hammond or Woodville
 - e) Maybe spread out practice days
 - f) We NEED a minimum of 14 acers for field space
 - g) Ask for parking & filed space first the rest will come
 - h) David will fill out the form and submit for review to the Village Board for Nov.
- 4) Fundraising:

- a) Form a fundraising committee
 - i) Ask for volunteers to head this in registration
 - ii) OR ask email out something to get this rolling sooner
- b) Do fundraising during our season
- c) Corporate fundraising
- d) Add Donation Box to new facility to registration- Re-fares
- 5) Move to volunteer Hours or charge them
- 6) Personnel/ Volunteer roles/ Board member positions
- 7) Future discussions
 - a) Personnel/ Volunteer roles/ Board member positions- Identifications and specifics
 - b) How to handle late registrations
 - c) Spread word sooner about the future of the club but also use to be informative for all parents and can get more parents involved this way
 - d) Ideas for changes- come with a few or the notes you wrote down during the season

NEXT MEETING November 15th 6pm Culvers

Derrick- need to email out ASAP about Community Ed information